From: Prihar, Rupinder TRAN:EX <Rupinder.Prihar@gov.bc.ca>

Sent: Monday, June 15, 2020 9:10 AM
To: Lesley-Anne Staats
Subject: RE: REFERRAL: Short-Term Rental bylaws

To clarify, we have no objections to the rezoning amendment bylaw as per section 52 (3)(a) of the Transportation Act.
Please send along after third reading.

Regards,

Rupinder Prihar

A/Senior Development Officer| Howe Sound & Sunshine Coast
NEW phone #: 236.468.1930 | e: Rupinder.Prihar@gov.bc.ca
BC Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure

From: Prihar, Rupinder TRAN:EX

Sent: June 12, 2020 2:06 PM

To: 'Lesley-Anne Staats' <Lstaats@gibsons.ca>
Subject: RE: REFERRAL: Short-Term Rental bylaws

Hi Lesley- Anne,

We have no objections. Please send the final bylaw along for our approval when ready.
Regards,

Rupinder Prihar

A/Senior Development Officer| Howe Sound & Sunshine Coast

NEW phone #: 236.468.1930 | e: Rupinder.Prihar@gov.bc.ca
BC Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure






